
Honorable Barbara Cegavske 

Nevada State Capitol Building 

IO I North Carson Street, Suite 3 

Carson City, NV 8970 I 

December 6, 2021

Dear Secretary Barbara Cegavske, 

We are writing on behalf of Nevada·s Tribal Nations, Native voters, and community-

led organizations committed to ensuring that elections are safe and accessible to all Nevada 

voters. On August 4, 2021, the Nevada Indian Commission, Reno-Sparks Indian Colony. Walker 

River Paiute Tribal member. Tribal Minds, All Voting is Local Nevada. and State 

Innovation Exchange attended a meeting with your staff and presented a list of asks put forth by 

the Inter-Tribal Council of Nevada in this factsheet that would expand access to voting and voter 

registration to Nevada's Tribal Nations and Urban Indian voters. Currently, none of the 

organizations have received a response to the asks we laid out in the meeting and factsheet.

It is imperative that your office provides guidance to Nevada ·s Tribal Nations and Urban Indian 

voters on our recommendations. We are asking for guidance and answers to the asks stated below: 

I) Public List of Tribal Nations

o The Secretary of State should keep an updated list of Nevada's Tribal

Nations already eligible for a polling place and add tribes that apply for

polling locations. This list should be held on the Secretary of State's public

website to create transparency and accountability to the Nevada Native

communities.

2) Tribal Nations Drop-Off Boxes








